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Save the dates… get in some work hours! 

Allied Sportsmen of WNY 

Summer may 
finally be here! 

Check inside for 
summer leagues 

at Allied! 
 
Congratulations to our Board 
members who were elected at 
the April meeting: 
  

John Blizniak 
 Ed Engels 
 John Floriano 
 Walt Senko 
 
These men will serve our Club 
for a three-year term.  Ed will 
remain President of the Club 
for one more year.   
 

CHICKEN BBQ 
SUNDAY, JUNE 1 

Our annual BBQ, prepared by the world-famous Blizniland 
(John Blizniak) will be on Sunday, June 1, 12:00 noon until 
sold out.  Tickets are $15 and available from Joe Truty or by 
calling him at 716-867-1458.  Set-up for the event will be 
Friday, May 30, at 6:00 p.m.  Come help prepare the Club by 
cleaning, prepping salads, etc. 

June 1 is also the date of the ALLIED 2ND ANNUAL HIGH 
SCHOOL TRAP EVENT!!!!!  Approximately two dozen 
schools will be represented here at our Club!  Many volunteers 
will be needed in the KITCHEN and on the TRAP FIELDS. 

Call Chef Lynette 716-432-3500 to work one of the shifts in the 
kitchen.   

 

BBQ Set-Up 
Friday, May 30 

BBQ 
Sunday, June 1 

12:00 noon until sold 

out.  Work the 

“assembly line”, sell 
tickets, run dinners, 

parking, etc. 

Attic Insulation 
Saturday, May 24 

10:00 a.m.  Come 

prepared to work in 

the attic with 

appropriate gear 

6:00 p.m.  Clean, set 

up tables, prep the 

salads, etc. 

9:00 a.m.  Come 

and help repair the 

backstop of the pistol 

range 

Range Backstop 
Insulation Sunday, May 18 
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SUMMER 3D ARCHERY 

Yes, that is an alligator in the pond!  Check it 
out at the summer 3D league. 

 

The 8th season of outdoor 3D is now underway.  Come 
shoot Tuesdays and Wednesdays at 5:30 p.m.  The course 
will be set up for 18 weeks. League shooters only need 13 
shoots to qualify for the party and prizes on August 19.   
 
 

WALK ON SHOOTERS ARE WELCOME EITHER DAY! 
 

Sign up is at 5:30 and we shoot until dusk.  In May and June you can come as late as 7:30 and 
shoot your 15 targets before dusk.  It is approx. 1 - 1.5 hours to shoot the 15-target course.  There 
are three classes – 30, 40, and 50 yards.  Any equipment can be used… this is a fun league so 
anything goes.  The last shooter standing at the shoot off in each of the classes will win a prize for 
top shooter on August 19.  So get your 13 shoots in to be eligible for all the prizes and cash and 
always a great meal.  Any questions contact John Floriano 716-725-5822 or Kevin Ulrich 716-430-
1059.  Follow us on Facebook “Allied Archery”. 

JOAD 

 
Find us on Facebook: 

Allied Sportsmen of WNY 
Allied Sportsmen Trap 

Allied Archery 
Allied Sportsmen of WNY Shooters Group 

Allied JOAD 
 

Find us on X 
@AlliedSportsmen 

 
www.alliedsportsmen.com 

 
All information is at our monthly meetings on the second Wednesday of the month at  

7:00 p.m.  And, you get a great meal after the meeting! 
 

Allied’s JOAD (Junior Olympic Archery Development) 
team meets every Saturday from 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  
Please note they do NOT meet during the month of August. 
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Pistol  

Trap 

Allied’s trap field is the best!!  Did you know 
there are five ATA sanctioned trap fields 
with modern trap machines and four 27-yard 
walk-ups for handicap yardage 
shooting.  There is full-field illumination of 
the fields for year-round day and night 
shooting.  All skill levels are welcome. 

Open Range- Every Sunday & Thursday 
morning 9:30am 
 
Family Night: May is the last month until the 
Fall for Family Night at the Range as we pause 
during June, July & August due to everyone's 
busy summer schedules. They are the second 
Friday & last Saturday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. through May.  These will resume in 
September. 
 
AR style shoot Night- 
Third Wednesday of the Month during the 
Summer (tentatively through August, may 
extend if it gains popularity).  9mm Carbine and 
.22 Rifles (to meet range backstop 
requirements) at 7:00 p.m. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: When shooting in the range, 
the blower must be on and all doors must be 
closed.  Thank you. 
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OTHER HELP NEEDED: 
 Bob Griffin is always looking for help on 
the grounds!  If you can help with lawn work, 
chainsaw work, or general maintenance on our 
grounds, please see Bob.  

 

 Committee chairpersons are reappointed 
/ appointed in June.  If you would like to work 
on a specific committee in the Club, please work 
with the current committee chair in your area of 
interest.  We have a great group of chairpersons 
now, but everyone always should have a “backup 
person” in training.  Here are the positions:  
Treasurer, Financial Secretary, Recording 
Secretary, Bar, Kitchen, Buildings, Grounds, 
Legislation, Audit, IT, Membership, Publicity, 
Fundraising, Merchandise Sales, Safety/Security, 
Archery, Pistol, Trap, and Range Training. 

SAVE THE DATE… 
Meat Raffle 

Saturday, October 4 

Many thanks to all who filled out the survey 
when you voted.  Here are the results.  These 
items will be discussed at upcoming meetings 
so be sure to attend to help in planning for our 
Club. 
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